
     

 

 

 

Our new class text will be The Anglo- Saxon Boy. 

We will be using this book to form a basis for our English learning. 

In English we will be looking at writing narratives, writing 

historical recounts in the form of newspaper articles, writing 

consistently in one tense and using diary entries as a format for 

this. We will continue to develop our descriptive techniques. We 

will use the book to support our spelling, punctuation and grammar 

learning too.  

 

We will then continue to learn about The Anglo Saxons in our history lessons. We will look at 

why the Anglo-Saxons settled, their biggest successes and how they traded and raided! We 

hope to have lots of hands on learning for this unit!  

Some Historical vocabulary – chronology, traders, raiders, invade, settlement 

 

In maths we will be continuing with exploring multiplication and division. We will continue to 

present this in a variety of forms, both practical and written to encourage a deeper level of 

learning. We will also explore perimeter and length.  

 

In science we will be exploring sound and completing a range of experiments based on this to 

develop our scientific skills.  

PE will take a focus on Dance and will spend the majority of lessons in the hall. It would still 

be useful to have trainers and a coat on PE days.  

 

In RE we will be exploring What kind of world did Jesus want?  

Term 2 has flown by and we are now looking at Term 3. This term has 

been a wonderfully history driven term which has linked across our 

curriculum. Next term, we hope to continue to inspire the children through 

their history learning even more.  

Reminders for Term 3: 

- PE is on Monday and Wednesday – please come in full kit and no jewellery. 

- Reading must be completed 3 times a week and signed for – reading packs MUST BE 

RETURNED DAILY 

- Times tables must be practiced 3 times a week and will be randomly tested on a 

Friday – please also sign for this if possible 

- Spellings should be learnt throughout the week ready for testing on Friday.   


